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” / BUILDING OUR COMMUNITY TOGETHER

PTA AGM
2020-21

Mon, May 3lst 2021
3-5pm
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Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club!
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Thank You !

Big shout out to our ABA community!!!
So delighted to receive all your wonderful and very positive feedback after the event.
It was a pleasure to see so many of you joining in. It made us happy to hear you all had some family
fun whilst learning interesting facts about our international ABA community,
] during our Kahoot Quiz. *

We would also like to thank our 5 Sponsors for the Kahoot prizes:
1st place: 1 Night @ Jabal Al Akhdar Resort by Anantara for 2 ’ \

2nd place: 1 Night @ Sheraton Oman for 2 —~
3rd place: “Lobster Eat Endless Dinner” @ Park Inn Muscat for 2 adults and 2 children

Wheael of Fortune: only for our wonderful Country Coordinators that created the fact sheets:
1st place: “Friday Roast Buffet” @ Park Inn Muscat for 2 adults and 2 children
2nd place: Mani's Vouchers worth 40 OR

il Our 'Click a Pic' contest winner is :

a @ @mackenzies food Dinner Voucher
e M for our wonderful Isabel Shih
o~ 2\

Bin Mirza Voucher worth 20 OR
to be used at any of their outlets.

Congratulations to all our winners !!!
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Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club!



, Booster Club News

On May 31st at 3pm the PTA will hold the AGM and as part of that meeting
the Booster Club will update about this school year and introduce
the new Booster Club committee!

We hope you will be able to join!
Log in details are shared in the PTA newsletter portion.

We would love to have you on the Booster Club team! Come and join!
We are still looking for volunteers for

our g

e Merchandise Coordinator -@ QQ
e Fundraising / Event Coordinator (0] @ 3
™ ABA
Want to know more about the Booster Club? Then check in under m)
https://www.abaoman.org/community/booster-club

or contact us directly under boosterclub@abaoman.org!

New Merchandise!

The TOWEL PONCHO has finally arrived and is available for
email ordering - pick up at school will be arranged
(tentatively first week of June)!

They are super comfortable, with a hoodie and front pocket!
Sizes (width x length)

40x80 /45x90 /60x90 / 60x120/ 70x120 cm

Last days to order your merchandise!!!
The email ordering will close on Thursday, 27th May.

With the summer holidays approaching fast, it's time to think about
some gifts and ABA memories, too. Unfortunately, we aren't able to
hold another pop up shop but you don't have to miss out! You can
order safely via email!

Please see the next page for available VIPERS merchandise. Once
you decided which ones you'd like to have simply drop us an email
to boosterclub@abaoman.org and we will arrange a pick up at
school (tentatively 1st week of June)

Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club!
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, Booster Club News

Available Vipers Merchandise

Pricelist

1.Parent support shirt 10.000
2.Student training shirt 8.000
3.Pencil case 3.000
4.Pop Socket 1.000
5.Cooling Towel 4.000
6.5tring Bags 5.000
7.Towel Poncho 13.000
8.Wrist bands 1.000
9.Car Sunshades 3.000
10.Slides 7,000
11.Buff (*) 5 000
12.Spray Water Bottle 2000
13.Tatoo
14.Cap 0.200
3.000
Not on picture:
15.Swim Cap 4.000
7.000

16.Swim Goggles

(*does not meet minimum requirements for
Covid protection when used as face cover !)

Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club!



